PUBLIC QUESTION 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 SECTION 106
Notice of a public question has been received from Sally Dolphin of 5 Grange Drive, Monton, as follows:-

The question is concerning the clause 106 section of the planning permission given to building companies who build residential developments.

I would like to know whether you could tell me who decides how the money received from the building companies is spent, with particular reference to the Monton area.  If and how it has been spent to date and finally whether local people have a say about how it is spend.

Members are requested to approve if this should be included as an item on the agenda of the Council meeting held on 19th April, 2006.

E/VJ/PT

29th March, 2006
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